
 

Technical / News Bulletin 
UK 

BULLETIN NO.: 

TB UK049 

DATE ISSUED 

04-02-2015 

BULLETIN DETAILS 

Product Group: Manual Wheelchairs 

Model Affected: Quickie Revolution 

Effective Date: Immediate Serial No. Effective From: N/A  

Bulletin Subject: Quickie Revolution discontinuation 

 

 

This bulletin is to inform you that the Quickie Revolution manual wheelchair has been discontinued as 
of 31st December 2014 
 
Our system is now unable to accept new orders for the Quickie Revolution. 
 
There has been a lower volume of Quickie Revolutions sold over the last few years, and component 
parts are becoming harder to source. Additionally, the new suite of Sunrise Medical manual chairs 
means that there are products available which meet the same specification of the Revolution, and are 
more modern and cost effective. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literature Affected: 

Sunparts: No changes required 

Order Forms: Available via Customer Services 

Website: No changes required 

Owners Manual:  No changes required 

If you have any questions regarding this bulletin, please do not hesitate to contact: 

Customer Services Customer Support  Technical Service Centre E-mail 

Telephone: 
+44 (0)845 605 66 88 

Option 2 
+44 (0)845 605 66 88 

Option 3 
enquiries@sunmed.co.uk 

Fax: +44 (0)845 605 66 89 +44 (0)845 605 66 89 help.technical@sunmed.co.uk 

 


